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Molina Healthcare of New Mexico, Inc.  

Radiology Prior Authorization Guidelines and Clear Coverage 

Update 
 

 

Effective October 1, 2017, Molina Healthcare of New Mexico, Inc. (Molina Healthcare) will be 

incorporating American College of Radiology guidelines into Molina Healthcare’s criteria of clinical 

decision support for advanced imaging for Centennial Care, Marketplace and Medicare lines of business. 

 

Additionally, Molina Healthcare will no longer use Clear Coverage effective September 30, 2017. 

Providers will no longer have access to the Clear Coverage web-based system to submit authorization 

requests and review decisions for all services. Providers will submit authorization requests through the 

standard authorization process, including through the Molina Portal, effective October 1, 2017.  

 

As our partner, we wanted to ensure that you were aware of this change. We value our collaborative 

relationship and joint focus on improving health care for Molina Healthcare Members in New Mexico. 

 

Thank you for the valued service you provide to our Members. Please contact your dedicated Provider 

Service Representative toll free at (800) 377-9594 with any questions.  
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